
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE  RELEASE 

 

 

FIRE AT KUALITI ALAM WASTE MANAGEMENT CENTRE  
AIR QUALITY AT A SAFE LEVEL  

 
 
SEREMBAN, 1 March 2015 – The air quality surrounding the neighbourhood areas of 

Kualiti Alam Waste Management Centre is at a safe level, following the fire at the 

facility on 27 February 2015. 

 

The Department of Environment (DOE) has confirmed the air quality level based on air 

quality monitoring carried out by DOE, Alam Sekitar Malaysia (ASMA) and Kualiti Alam 

since 28 February 2015. There were seven (7) air quality monitoring stations has 

been set up to continuously monitor the air quality in Bandar Sri Sendayan and 

Seremban 2.  

 

Kualiti Alam is working consistently with all relevant authorities to investigate the 

cause of the incident in details and any precautionary measures related to the 

incident. 

 

The Kualiti Alam Waste Management Centre will resume its business operations on 2 

March 2015.  
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